FedLoan Servicing P.O. Box 69184 Harrisburg, PA 17106-9184

Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency The Office of Consumer Advocacy 1200 North 7th Street Harrisburg, PA 17102



RE: Account Sherry G. Taggart Thank YOU!!!

Dear Federal Loan Servicing, Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency, and The U.S. Department of Education,

I wanted to take this opportunity to sincerely thank you for working with me, communicating with me over many years, advocating for me, explaining the process many times, and following up with me on my Student Loan Forgiveness under the Temporary Expanded Public Service Loan Forgiveness (TEPSLF); specifically, helping me to qualify for this program and have my very large student debt, forgiven!!

I can't accurately describe the utter relief I feel to have my student loans forgiven with this program. The weight of the debt carried with me for many years. I sincerely hope that I can do something for your organization to show my sincere grafitude.

If there is anything I can do - write a letter that will be published about the success of the program, write a review, or forward this letter to a specific individual or agency, I would be more than happy to do it! I appreciate your hard work and perseverance with accounts such as mine. I hope many people get to see this letter to know how much they are appreciated and what they do really does make a difference. If there is anything I can do, please contact me at my home address, email address, or phone number below.

Thank you again for your assistance and good communication so that I could access this program!

Sincerely,

Sherry G. Taggart